
 

 

 

To Our SCL Family, 

 

Southern Cosmetic Laser is excited to announce that Monday, May 18, 2020, we will be back to our regular 

operating hours. It has been a long eight weeks. We are anxious to see and serve you again.    

 

Covid 19 has gained some popularity in the world of illnesses, and we want to make sure that you know we have 

taken extra steps to ensure your safety as well as ours. Your health and safety remain our priority, as we have 

always practiced universal precautions.  We continue our high standards of care providing optimal treatment 

outcomes.  

 

At this time, we are taking extended measures to further protect all our patients and team with the following 

additional protocols:  

*In compliance with health standards, anyone with a cough or fever should stay home.  We will be 

screening your temperature upon entering the building.  

*We recommend that you stay in your car upon arrival and call (843-277-2240) or text (843-607-9763) to 

let us know that you have arrived. We will notify you when it is time for your appointment.  We will be 

limiting patients in our waiting areas in order to practice social distancing.  

*Please be patient as you may have to wait in your car because we must stagger and limit the number of 

patients in the building at one time. 

*If you have a mask, you may wear as you feel necessary. 

*We ask that only the person scheduled for an appointment come into the office.  Please do not bring 

small children with you to your appointment. We must practice social distancing to minimize exposure 

and maximize safety.   

*Upon entering, you will be asked to complete a brief questionnaire to assess your risk for COVID 

exposure.   

*We recommend patients with high risk, reschedule appointments to a later date.  

*We will be providing hand sanitizer and ask that you sanitize your hands upon entering the practice. 

*Please wash your hands with soap and water after using restroom facilities and always practice healthy 

respiratory hygiene. 

*As a courtesy to our staff and other patients, if you need to reschedule your appointment, please call at 

least 24 hours prior to your appointment. 

We are available now to answer any safety concerns, questions or schedule your appointment. We can 

be reached by phone (843-277-2240), text (843-607-9763) or email info@southerncosmeticlaser.com. 

We look forward to seeing you very soon! 

SCL Team 
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